
 
Hi, My name is Michelle O’Connor and I have been a seasonal resident for the past 22 years.  

My husband and I have recently relocated to the Vineyard full time.  Summer days of the past were 
spent raising our five boys with much of our time spent at the Community Center.  I served as Director 
of the Summer Program for three years, served as chair of the Summer Program Committee for six years 
and most recently was chair of the Executive Director search and a member of the Executive Operating 
Committee.  

I am the clerk/secretary of the Chilmark Town Affairs Council. I also serve as the Center liaison for Hugh 
Weissman and the Chilmark Road Race.  

I have spent more days at the Center than most and it is a special place to me and my family.  

I want to work with the CCAC to ensure that the Center is meeting the needs of our entire community 
and we are investing our time and money to ensure that the Center is here for the next generations of 
Island families and visitors.  

Thank you 
 


